
Ron & Jan Hancock 

30 Crown Street, 

Stockton 2295 

20
th

 October, 2012 

 

Mining and Industry Projects 

Department of Planning and Infrastructure 

GPO Box 39, Sydney NSW 2001 

 

 

Attention Mr Nick Hall 

 

In regards to Project number (SSD-4986) 

Incitec Pivot’s proposal for Kooragang Island 

 

We would like to object to this project on the grounds of Unacceptable Risk (Nowhere in 

the industrial world will you find two plants, producing industrial explosives, side-by-side 

and less than 1 kilometre from residents); House Prices (Increasing the risk profile will 

potentially impact house prices and less new families will be attracted to suburbs close to 

the proposal. Incitec’s EIS does not address this issue. 

 

We are both horrified that this project has been proposed in an area that is densely 

populated. 

 

Yours sincerely 

By Email 

 

Ron & Jan Hancock 

 


